
   GRADUATE COUNCIL MEETING 
              E-mail poll  

         August 10, 2010 
 
 
 
An email poll was conducted of the Graduate Council Members to vote on the following proposal 
submitted by the Department of Psychology. 

 
 
1. Proposal from Psychology Department to add a new course:  

PSYC 5950.  PSYCHOLOGICAL RESEARCH.  (3-0-0) 
The proposal was approved. 
 

2. A proposal from the Chemistry and Physics Department to add a new course: 
PHYS 5000.  RADIATION TECHNOLOGY FOR HEALTH SCIENCES. (3-3-0) was tabled. 
This proposal will be presented at a later meeting of the Graduate Council in the fall 
semester of 2010. 

 
Members who voted to approve Item #1 are as follows: 
 
John Dollar, Education/Health & Hum Development 
Tommy Hailey, Social Sciences 
Kathryn Kelly, Psychology 
Ronald McBride, Education 
Malena McLaren, CAPA, Music 
Norann Planchock, Nursing 
Michael Yankowski, CAPA, Art 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
        Steven G. Horton, Ph.D. 
        Vice Provost and Dean 
 
 
Approved: 
 
 
________________________     ________________________ 
Dr. Lisa Abney, Vice President     Dr. Randall J. Webb, President 
 
 
  
 
 

 


